
Wearside

If you wish to attend a committee meeting out of interest please contact Business Secretary to make
appropriate arrangements (no spares copies of paperwork are printed so you need to let us know).

On behalf of Wearside U3A Committee
Email: wearsideu3a@gmail.com Website:www.u3asite.org.uk/Wearside

Chairman Mike Hampshire
Vice Chairman Vacant – covered by the 

rest of committee
Treasurer Doug Knox
Business Secretary Christa Lloyd
Speaker Secretary Carol Donald
Group Leader 
Coordinator

Wendy Kisby

Meeter/Greeter Hilary Shaw
AV/IT/Technical & 
Assistant Treasurer

Ian Jameson

mailto:wearsideu3a@gmail.com

